kritts@townofcanandaigua.org

S
rF\rom: Schaaf, Eric <eschaaf@marathoneng.com>
ent: Monday, February 24, 2020 1:17 PM
To: kritts@townofcanandaigua.org
Cc: Eric Cooper (ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org); John August (jaugust1

@rochester.rr.com); Matt Tomlinson; Michelle Rowlinson
(devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org)
Subject: ~ RE: PRC Comment Question

No topsoil to be stockpiled or stored.

Let me know if you have any other questions or need any additional information.
Regards,
Eric

Eric W Schaaf

Marathon Engineering

39 Cascade Drive | Rochester NY 14614
Office: (585) 458-7770
www.marathoneng.com

From: Development Clerk <devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org>
ant: Monday, February 24, 2020 12:14 PM

To: Schaaf, Eric <eschaaf@marathoneng.com>

Subject: FW: PRC Comment Question

From: kritts@townofcanandaigua.org [mailto:kritts@townofcanandaigua.org]
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2020 12:04 PM

To: 'John August' <jaugustl@rochester.rr.com>
Cc: ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org; 'Development Clerk' <devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org>

Subject: PRC Comment Question

Hi Mr. August,

This is Kyle from the Development Office. 1 am reviewing the revised site plan that you submitted and | have the
following question regarding one of the PRC comments to be addressed:

2

- The PRC comment states, “Provide information on the storage and staging area of the topsoil on the property”.
o My question is, do you plan on stockpiling/storing any topsoil on the property?
o If not, please let me know and I will note it in the application. But if you are, please revise the plans to
indicate the location of the soil stockpile on the site plan (and send us a revised pdf).

2t me know if you have any questivons,

Ky[e Ritts



kritts@townofcanandaigua.org _

—Erom: John August <jaugust1@rochester.rr.com>
2nt: Monday, February 24, 2020 1:18 PM
To: kritts@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: RE: PRC Comment Question

Only moving around existing materials — No imported from off site which is what | thought you were asking
John

From: kritts@townofcanandaigua.org <kritts@townofcanandaigua.org>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2020 12:41 PM

To: 'John August' <jaugustl@rochester.rr.com>

Cc: ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org; 'Development Clerk' <devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org>

Subject: RE: PRC Comment Question

Just so | understand correctly, there will be no “stockpiling of soil” on the property? Aka, is/will there be any large piles
of soil sitting on your property (existing or to be created) for this current project?

Let me know what you think. Thanks!

Kyle Ritts
Zoning Inspector

iown of Canandaigua
(585)-394-1120 %2221
kritts@townofcanandaigua.org

From: John August <jaugustl@rochester.rr.com>
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2020 12:25 PM

To: kritts@townofcanandaigua.org

Subject: RE: PRC Comment Question

They are using existing on-site topsoil
Sorry and thanks for your help!

John August

From: kritts@townofcanandaigua.org <kritts@townofcanandaigua.org>
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2020 12:04 PM

To: 'John August' <jaugustl@rochester.rr.com>
Cc: ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org; 'Development Clerk' <devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org>

Subject: PRC Comment Question

\-*gi Mr. August,



